Beginning—David welcomed everyone to meeting. Then, he recapped the list of last semester’s activities (Literary Masquerade, Trivial Pursuit, and Finals Cram). He discussed plans to do Trivial Pursuit and Finals Cram again. Later in the meeting, a date was set for Trivial Pursuit (see New Business). Also, everyone introduced themselves.

Note—A new constitution was announced. The new byline states that members must devote time to at least three (3) Sigma Tau Delta activities (ex: selling roses, etc.) Dr. Bell clarified that the three (3) activities can be spent in a variety of ways, such as buying supplies or working at the Lending Library. Also, three (3) spent at the Lending Library could be used toward one (1) activity, if necessary.

Upcoming Events—The Rose/Poem Sale (February 13, 14). David read six poems and we voted. The four poems selected were E. B. Browning’s Sonnet, “She Walks in Beauty”, “The Kiss”, and “Wild Nights.”

Possible Event—David announced that a future event may be Muffin Monday, where members sell muffins and coffee during the morning.

Induction Ceremony—David briefly touched on the Spring Induction on April 25th, making everyone aware of the date, and that helping to set it up would count toward an activity.

Sign-up Sheets—Jared passed around sign-up sheets for members for various events, such as Rose/Poem Sale, Trivial Pursuit, etc.

Lending Library—Both David and Regina discussed the Lending Library: the hours of operation are currently proposed to be T/W 10-2, with the option open to open on other days or hours if someone volunteers to do so. Patrons must leave contact information, etc. Also, thanks go out to Regina for organizing the Lending Library and the Sigma Tau Delta office. During this time, Dr. Bell announced that Trina, the department secretary, said there was an unused computer we could have for the Sigma Tau Delta Office.

Sign Contest—Members wishing to have their artwork displayed were

encouraged to contribute Sigma Tau Delta sign designs. The winner, voted on by the officers on February 20th, will win a prize.

Break—There was a short break for refreshments. Many thanks to Dr. Nardone for donating the delicious snacks and beverages. Not too long after this Dr. Bilsing drew names out of a basket for door prizes; there were three winners: Regina, Valerie, and

Weston. Thanks to all who donated the prizes.

New Business—April 6th was decided upon as the tentative Trivial Pursuit Challenge date. David suggested we start to contact the owner of Kaldi’s Coffee early, as he is there infrequently, and the staff like to know ahead of time. As of yet, no one has been designated to contact the owner of Kaldi’s. If anyone is interested in doing this, please contact either one of the sponsors or David.

